
Following our previous communications, we wanted to update you on the next stage of 
highway works along the section of the A1301 that runs from just south of New Road to the 
Stump Cross roundabout. 
Starting on 7 October, our works will join up the new A1301 carriageways with two new 
roundabouts - the remodelled Campus entrance roundabout and a new roundabout located 
just to the north. 
Whilst these works are in progress, southbound traffic will use the new carriageway and 
northbound traffic will use existing however, as the carriageway levels are different, right 
turns cannot be made by road users into, or out of, the Campus. Access into and out of 
Hinxton village via the A1301 will not be affected by this change. 
 From 7 October there will be a temporary change to how you enter and exit 
the Campus from the A1301 

• If you travel to the Campus from the north/A505 direction: continue to the Stump 
Cross roundabout and return back up A1301 to the Campus roundabout turning left 
for access. 

• If you travel south towards Stump Cross when leaving the Campus: turn left out of 
Campus and drive north to the new roundabout, then return back down the A1301 to 
Stump Cross 

• No change if you travel to the Campus from the south/Stump Cross, or travel north/to 
A505 when leaving the Campus 
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All routes will have traffic management in place to guide road users in their journey through 
these road works. 
Unfortunately we can’t yet confirm how long this change will be in place as we are waiting for 
statutory utilities work to be undertaken but will be letting the Campus know as soon as 
possible.  
We are doing our utmost to minimise the impact on Campus staff throughout the highways 
work. Apologies for any inconvenience caused during this time and many thanks to everyone 
for your patience and understanding to date, it is very much appreciated. 
We will continue to provide further updates as the works progress but in the meantime if you 
have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the team on hinxton@urbanandcivic.com. 
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